SANTA ROSA COUNTY
| PUBLIC SAFETY ey

Toml@santarosa.fl.gov

4499 Pine Forest Road | Milton, Florida 32583

July 30, 2024

Carol Ettelson
Executive Director
Arcadia Senior Living
3343 Berryhill Rd
Pace, FL 32571

Subject: Annual Plan Review

Dear Carol,

This letter 1s to notify you that your Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan (CEMP) and Emergency Power
Plan was reviewed and appear to satisfy the basic emergency management plan criteria set forth in § 429.41, Florida
Statute, and Rule Chapter 59A-36, Florida Administrative Code for Assisted Living Facilities. Your next review
should take place in the Summer of 2025. All Plan submissions should be in electronic format and follow the

requirements on the county website https://www.santarosa.fl.gov/970/Healthcare-CEMP. Minimal changes can be
submitted by email anytime.

If T can be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at any of the methods below.

Kevin Riley, EM Plans Chief

Santa Rosa County Emergency Management
4499 Pine Forest Road

Milton, Florida 32583

P: 850.983.5362

C: 850.572.8506

F: 850.983.5352
KevinR@SantaRosa.FL.gov
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